
From: Chuck Martin [mailto:chuckmartin1@comcast.net]  
Sent: Sunday, August 24, 2014 9:23 PM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: PCS Comprehensive Plan Testimony 
 
All Saints Episcopal Church occupies the entire block at 4033 SE Woodstock Blvd. The zoning definition 
in the plan has just the SE ¼ of the block between 40th and 41st /Woodstock Blvd./Knight Street in the 
Mixed-Use –Neighborhood zone. The ¼ block reflects the church site as it was in 1900. We request that 
the entire block be zoned similarly, so that the new buildings and land are all in the same zone. We had 
requested this in writing on May 8th to Marty Stockton, Southeast District Liaison, Portland Bureau of 
Planning and Sustainability. We were very surprised that this was not accomplished. 
 
Chuck Martin 
Senior Warden 
All Saints Episcopal Church 

 


